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9th Oct 2017 
ATTN: SPEAKER OF THE HOUSE David Carter 
It is disappointing that our ongoing dialogue has resulted with no movement. 
The submission to the Primary Production Select Committee also resulted with no movement, 
our ongoing historical claim and supporting documentation goes without question. 
We still require your attention to my Petition, with relevance to the submissions that are 
attached. 
When reading the attachment dated 20/9/2016 from the Primary Production Committee stating 
that if the committee is satisfied that we exhausted all avenues. We had sent more than enough 
historic documentation of evidence to support our petition, and more was available on request, 
where the Primary Production Select Committee chose not to view, for we brought in a 
substantial amount of evidence for their viewing. They said this was not necessary, for they 
were aware of that sort of carry on back then. (Refer to audio) 
There is no difference what Government has treated our veterans back then to how 
Government is treating my family today. I refer to the NZ Year Book 1931 page 413, 
(Revalueation of Property.) This would cause a national scandal to all parties involved, if 
released. 
How can the Primary Production Committee, with the support from the Ministry of Justice, 
Solicitor General, and the Governor General disregard our evidence, when the OTS published 
false allegations against my grandfather so to advance the Maori Military Treaty claims under 
the wai 2500. 
Why is the NZ Government over ruling Section 6 (AA)(2) of the Treaty of Waitangi 1975? 
The Government has breached the Treaty of Waitangi under this section when the Ministry of 
Justice are supporting Maori Military Veterans under the Treaty of Waitangi, and not support my 
family as native. We should also come under the Treaty of Waitangi. My great uncle went to war 
as a native but today we are refused to be recognised as a native under the Treaty of Waitangi 
1975. All Departments involved have made an effect to suppress our claim, as our recent 
correspondence proves. 
The documentation that we have compiled over the last decade shows us how corrupt and 
racist our Government is. 
Please attend to this immediately as documents of treason have been provided since 2015. 
You have not addressed my last e-mail with the attachments including the memo to the 121 
Sitting Members dated 13/7/2017 when I e-mailed you on the 11/8/2017. Mr Carter you also are 
perverting the course of justice by covering up the treasonous activities thats been raised within 
Parliament. 
LEST WE FORGET 
Yours sincerely 
Tanya Peterson 


